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I am a young crew member of 26 years old, working in the local Portland Film 

Industry. I started 3 years ago and never have I found something I am so passionate 

about. While working in the industry, I have made many amazing friends and worked 

on projects big and small that I could be proud of. If it wasn't for the current tax 

incentive to bring more production into Oregon, I wouldn't have had these 

opportunities and I approve of the increase as it would bring more opportunities to 

others. Giving them the experience I have got to, to potentially work on bigger 

projects, and hopefully eventually making their own here. After the past few years of 

a pandemic and strikes, the film industry has been struggling but something like this 

bill could help breathe some new life into the Oregon industry. 


